From: Pascal Gauthier

Sent: May 13, 2021 8:45 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Carluke community centre

Good day

| am writing with regards to the carluke community centre possibly being refined and as a result losing
the free space and playground. | am very opposed to the rezoning. | have children with special needs
and they rely on the playground for much needed exercise and a break from the world that is so difficult
for them to live in. Their mental health relies on being able to get the sensory input through swinging. It
calms them and their brain.

The community centre is better as a community centre not a private residence. The carluke community
is one of support and | believe that this centre could be restarted as a centre and provide even more to
this community.

Thank you for allowing us to register our opinions in this regard.

Pascal Gauthier


mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

